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Dear KS1 Parents / Guardians, 
 
Home school partnerships are vital for supporting children in their education therefore, we have spent 
time reviewing homework in school in terms of content. In order to support your child with their 
home learning, we are going to subscribe to an online platform called Monster Learning.  
 
Monster learning is fully aligned to the core elements of the primary curriculum for Maths and English 
to transform learning into a fun and rewarding adventure. Pupils are able to build confidence, 
knowledge and skills, while teachers are able to identify and target any areas of improvement both at 
pupil and class level. It is accessible anywhere and anytime and all the activities are iPad and tablet 
compatible so pupils can even access them on the go! 
 

• Maths: Pupils develop essential mathematics skills and confidence with whole numbers; counting; place 
value; fractions;  geometry; measurement and statistics. 

 

• Reading: Pupils are introduced to written comprehension and develop their ability to interpret texts, 
clarify meanings of words, link new meanings to known vocabulary and explore structure. 

 

• Grammar, Punctuation & Spelling: Pupils are introduced to the correct terminology of grammar and 
punctuation, while the spelling activities build upon their phonics knowledge. 

 
We very much appreciate your support with this and would greatly appreciate your contribution of 

£5.00 to be able to sign up your child to access these online platforms for the whole year. Payments 

should be made online at www.schoolmoney.co.uk. Please make a note of the reference number on 

the permission slip below, and return the slip to the school office by Wednesday 4th October 2023.    

Each child will receive their usernames and passwords to be able to log in and complete any home 
work activities set up weekly by their teachers. 
 
Working together is important to support your child’s learning, please do not hesitate to contact me 
or your child’s class teacher if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sharif- Assistant Headteacher and Curriculum lead 

mailto:office@wessexgardens.barnet.sch.uk
http://www.wessexgardens.co.uk/
http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/


___________________________________________________________________________________  

  I have paid £5.00 online.      School Money Reference No:  ____________________ 
 
Child’s name ……………………………….…………..      Class: ……………………………… 
 
Name:  …………………………………………… Signed: …………………………………………..   Parent / Carer 

 


